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NMB Posts Sample Mail Ballots Notice of Election

On September 3, 2021, the NMB announced that elections will be conducted
by mail-in ballot for a period of time as the agency transitions to a new
electronic voting system. Sample Notice of Election and a Sample Mail
Ballots can be found on the NMB'’s website.

https://nmb.gov/NMB Application/index.php/sample-notice-of-election-and-
mail-ballots/
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